                               NOTICE OF NO SALARY INCREASE
Per LGC 152.013 Oldham County is reporting the Commissioner's Court of Oldham
County is proposing no base salary increase for elected officials or employees for
FY 2023-2024. Oldham County will make longevity adjustments to elected officials
and employees as provided for in the county personnel policy: $50.00 per month.
The proposed budget will be filed July 27, 2023 and may be seen in the office of
the County Clerk Monday through Friday between the hours of 8:00 am to 12:00
pm and 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm or at www.co.oldham.tx.us.
